
Newsletter: 16th December 2023

In this issue  >>>>>

 Merry Christmas & Happy New Year
 Playing Programme January 2024
 Results of  Club Competitions
 Hams, hams & more hams    

We would like to wish all BHB 
members and their families  



Club Competitions

 1-5 Year Championship Singles Saturday & Sunday 13th & 14th  January
 Griffith Cup Tuesday 16th January
 1-5 Year Championship Pairs Saturday & Sunday 27th & 28th  January

Club Roll Ups

 Roll Ups Every Tuesday at 9.30 am
Every Thursday at 9.30 am

The draw closes 15 minutes prior to start time.

Open Tournaments

 Portage Cup Tuesday & Wednesday 2nd & 3rd January
 Anniversary Day HK Pairs Monday 29th January
 Open Triples Every Wednesday of January
 Open Hong Kong Pairs Every Friday of January

Bowls NZ & Auckland Events

 Summerset National Singles Tuesday to Tuesday 2nd to 9th January
& Pairs

 Auckland Rep Day – Women’s Sunday 17th January
Premier & Development

 Bowls 3Five Open Tuesdays 23rd & 30th January

Other Tournaments

 Taranaki Men’s Open Fours Monday to Sunday 15th to 21st January
 Taranaki Women’s Open Fours Tuesday to Sunday 23rd to 28th January

All the best to some of our members who are taking part.

PLAYING PROGRAMME 
FOR JANUARY 2024



RESULTS  OF CLUB COMPETITIONS

With the good weather, more Club Events were completed. The following are the results:

 Joan Small Cup – Winners: Malcolm King & Penny Yam;
Runners-up: Colleen Short & Lesley McDaid

 Super Veteran Pairs – John Crow & Brian Chrystall
Les Wilson & Malcolm King

 Men’s Championship Triples – Winners: Daniel Geaney, John Geaney & Jeremy 
Reynolds

Runners-up: Graeme Eddy, Weng Lim & Peter
Gooding

During this festive season, it was not surprising to see that the prizes for the
Wednesday Open Triples had been changed to hams, hams and more hams. Thank
you very much to our sponsor MURRAY HALBERT RETIREMENT VILLAGE for your
support. The winners on 6th December were Mike, Johnny & Patch; while Geoff, Ian
& Brenda won it on 13th December.

Well, this is the last 
Newsletter from me for this 
year. I will be back on 1st

week of February 2024.

Our Christmas 
tree - Pohutukawa
in full bloom.


